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October 2022 

 

Violin Lessons at St Charles’ Catholic Primary School 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Miss Montgomery will be starting violin lessons in school after the October half term 
break for pupils in Years 3 and above. As lessons will take place at lunchtime on 
Wednesdays, there will only be 8 places available and the lessons offered are small 
group lessons. 
 
The cost for each lesson will be £6.90 and an instrument can be hired at a cost of 
£12.00 per term. 
 
Please note that there is also a one-off £12.00 registration fee to pay which can be 
added to the first invoice.   
 
If your child is interested in having lessons, or if you require any further information, 
please email our office info@nemco.org.uk   We will then forward a link to you 
which will enable you to complete the registration process. Please note that all 
registrations will need to be received by our office no later than Friday 21 October 
2022. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Nemco Ltd 
 
 

 

 


